
 

Dear Parents 

We are pleased to share a link for a World Book Day book token which all children and young 

people in the UK are eligible to receive. The World Book Day digital book token can be used until 

Sunday 31 March 2024:  https://www.worldbookday.com/digital-tokens/ 

You will need to show the digital book token on your mobile phone/tablet at the checkout to 

exchange the book token for a free World Book Day £1/€1.50 book, or to get £1/€1.50 off a full 

price book or audiobook costing £2.99/€3.99 or more. 

Not all retailers will be able to scan the digital barcode, and some may require a printed version 

of the book token; please check with your nearest participating retailer before visiting. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Servent 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/digital-tokens/

